
Greetings, PGES Parents

1. Thank you to our parents who were able to attend the Title I Parent Meeting last Tuesday.

2. This week, we set aside time to celebrate our PGES Grandparents! The schedule for each
grade level to host their grandparent(s) for lunch is listed in this email below Upcoming

Activities. We welcome our very special guests!

3. We had no homeroom with perfect attendance last week, but a few were very close. We had 304 students
with perfect attendance last week, which is awesome, and 192 students with perfect attendance since Aug 8th.
Way to go, students! Thank you, parents!

4. Students will return to school tomorrow, Tuesday (09/03), for a shortened week. The 304 students with
perfect attendance last week will have a 5-10 minute dance in the halls. Let’s see if we can have even more of
our students with perfect attendance for this week.

5. Remember, $1.50 ice cream sales are offered each Friday. However, the deadline to purchase online is by
noon each Thursday.

6. Students should arrive by 7:45am to be counted as on-time.

Upcoming Activities:

● September 2nd: Labor Day (No school)
● September 3rd: Lunch w/Grandparents (Pre-K & 6th)
● September 4th: Lunch w/Grandparents (1st & 4th)
● September 4th: BCHS Beta Chi Sigma will assist in the cafeteria during breakfast
● September 5th: Lunch with Grandparents (K & 3rd)
● September 5th: Fifth Grade Parent Meeting
● September 6th: Lunch w/Grandparents (2nd & 5th)
● September 8th: National Grandparents Day
● September 11th: First Quarter Progress Reports
● September 17th: DeBakey Drug Education Bus for Grade 5
● September 18th: DeBakey Drug Education Bus for Grade 6
● September 20th: Kona Ice
● September 20th: Fall Pictures
● September 25th: See You At the Pole, 7am
● September 25th: Star Student / Student of the Month Celebration (By invitation)

Thanks for all you do!

Respectfully,

Dr. Pam M. Moorer, Principal

Pine Grove Elementary




